
 
 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 22 August 2016 
 
 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
Sir Bernard Hogan-Howe QPM – Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  
 
Supported by:  
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner, MPS 
Graeme Gordon – Director of Integrated Offender Management, Programmes and   

Neighbourhoods, MOPAC 
 
 
1 Blue Light Collaboration 
 
1.1 The Deputy Mayor and the Commissioner discussed the areas were the Metropolitan 

Police Service, the London Ambulance Service and the London Fire Brigade could 
successfully collaborate, and the work being undertaken jointly to progress this. 
 

2 Stephen Lawrence Inquiry: New Witness Appeal 
 

2.1 They discussed the latest witness appeal launched by the MPS in respect of the murder 
of Stephen Lawrence.  

 
3 Appointment Process for MPS Senior Team 

 
3.1 They discussed the process for the appointment of members of the MPS senior team. 
 
4 Sir Eric Pickles’ Review into Electoral Fraud 
 
4.1 They discussed the findings of Sir Eric Pickles’ review into electoral fraud. 
 
5 Notting Hill Carnival 
 
5.1 The Commissioner briefed the Deputy Mayor on the policing arrangements in place for 

the Notting Hill Carnival. 
 

6 Operational Update 
 
6.1 The Commissioner updated the Deputy Mayor on operational issues. 
 


